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ITEM 8.01  OTHER EVENTS

AMENDMENT TO DESCRIPTION OF COMMON STOCK

     G-III Apparel Group, Ltd. (the "Company") is filing this Current Report on
Form 8-K to revise and update the description of its capital stock. Such
description is set forth in Exhibit 99.1 to this Current Report on Form 8-K, and
is incorporated herein by reference.

ITEM 9.01  FINANCIAL STATEMENTS AND EXHIBITS

      (d)  Exhibits.

    99.1   Description of Capital Stock.



                                  EXHIBIT INDEX

Exhibit No.      Description
-----------      -----------

99.1             Description of Capital Stock.

                                    SIGNATURE

     Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, the
registrant has duly caused this report to be signed on its behalf by the
undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                            G-III APPAREL GROUP, LTD.

Date:  May 1, 2006

                                            By: /s/ Neal S. Nackman
                                                --------------------------
                                            Name:  Neal S. Nackman
                                            Title: Chief Financial Officer



                                                                    EXHIBIT 99.1

                          DESCRIPTION OF CAPITAL STOCK

AUTHORIZED CAPITAL STOCK

     Our certificate of incorporation authorizes the issuance of 21,000,000
shares of all classes of stock, consisting of 20,000,000 shares of common stock,
$.01 par value per share, and 1,000,000 shares of preferred stock, $.01 par
value per share. At our Annual Meeting of Stockholders to be held on June 8,
2006, we are proposing to amend our certificate of incorporation to increase the
number of authorized shares of common stock from 20,000,000 to 40,000,000. The
preferred stock may be issued in one or more series with such terms as the board
of directors may determine. On March 28, 2006, we effected a three-for-two stock
split of our common stock, which was effected in the form of a stock dividend.
As of April 24, 2006, we had 12,372,044 shares of outstanding common stock held
by 52 holders of record.

     We do not have any shares of preferred stock outstanding.

COMMON STOCK

     Holders of our common stock are entitled to one vote for each share held by
them on all matters on which stockholders are entitled to vote, including the
election of directors, and do not have cumulative voting rights. Subject to any
preferential rights of any then outstanding preferred stock, holders of our
common stock are entitled to receive, as, when and if declared by our board of
directors from time to time, such dividends and other distributions in cash,
stock or property from our assets or funds legally available for such purposes.
In the event of any distribution of capital assets or winding-up of our company,
whether voluntary or involuntary, holders of our common stock are entitled to
receive pro rata the assets remaining after creditors have been paid in full.
There are no preemptive, subscription or conversion rights applicable to our
common stock. The outstanding shares of our common stock are duly authorized,
validly issued, and fully paid.

PREFERRED STOCK
          
     Our board of directors has the authority, without stockholder approval, to
issue up to 1,000,000 shares of preferred stock in one or more series. Our board
also has the authority to fix the designations, powers, preferences, privileges
and relative, participating, optional or special rights and the qualifications,
limitations or restrictions of any series of preferred stock issued, including
dividend rights, conversion rights, voting rights, or other rights, any or all
of which may be greater than the rights of the common stock. Preferred stock
could be issued with terms that could delay or prevent a change in control of
our company or make removal of management more difficult. In addition, the
issuance of preferred stock may decrease the market price of the common stock
and may adversely affect the voting and other rights of the holders of common
stock. We have no plans at this time to issue any preferred stock.

ANTI-TAKEOVER EFFECTS OF CERTAIN PROVISIONS OF OUR CERTIFICATE OF INCORPORATION

     Our certificate of incorporation contains provisions that could make it
more difficult to acquire control of our company. A description of these
provisions is set forth below.

     Authorized but Unissued Shares of Common Stock and Preferred Stock. The
authorized but unissued shares of common stock and preferred stock are available
for future issuance without stockholder approval, unless such approval is
required by applicable law or the rules of any stock exchange on which our
securities may be listed. These additional shares may be utilized for a variety
of corporate purposes, including future public offerings to raise additional
capital, corporate acquisitions and employee benefit plans. The existence of
authorized but unissued shares of common stock and preferred stock could impede
the completion of a merger, tender offer or other takeover attempt that some, or
a majority, of the stockholders might believe to be in their best interests or
in which stockholders might receive a premium for their stock over the then
prevailing market price of the stock.



     Special Stockholder Meetings. Our bylaws provide that special meetings of
the stockholders for any purpose or purposes, unless required by law, may be

called by the president or secretary and shall be called by the chairman,
president or secretary at the request in writing of a majority of the board of
directors, or at the request in writing of stockholders owning a majority in
amount of our entire capital stock issued and outstanding and entitled to vote.

     Advanced Notice Procedure. Our bylaws provide an advance notice procedure
for special stockholder meetings. Written notice of a special meeting stating
the place, date and hour of the meeting and the purpose or purposes for which
the meeting is called must be given not less than ten nor more than sixty days
before the date of the meeting, to each stockholder entitled to vote at such
meeting. These advance notice provisions may have the effect of precluding the
conduct of certain business at a meeting if the proper procedures are not
followed or may discourage or deter a potential acquirer from conducting a
solicitation of proxies to elect its own slate of directors or otherwise attempt
to obtain control of us.

ANTI-TAKEOVER PROVISIONS OF DELAWARE LAW

     A number of provisions under Delaware law may make it more difficult to
acquire control of us. These provisions could deprive the stockholders of
opportunities to realize a premium on the shares of common stock owned by them.
In addition, these provisions may adversely affect the prevailing market price
of the common stock. These provisions are intended to:

o    enhance the likelihood of continuity and stability in the composition of
     the board and in the policies formulated by the board;

o    discourage certain types of transactions which may involve an actual or
     threatened change in control of our company;

o    discourage certain tactics that may be used in proxy fights; and

o    encourage persons seeking to acquire control of our company to consult
     first with the board of directors to negotiate the terms of any proposed
     business combination or offer.

LIMITATION ON LIABILITY AND INDEMNIFICATION MATTERS

     Our certificate of incorporation and bylaws provide for the indemnification
of our officers and directors to the fullest extent permitted under Delaware
law.

TRANSFER AGENT AND REGISTRAR

     The transfer agent and registrar for our common stock is Wells Fargo Bank,
National Association.

NASDAQ STOCK MARKET LISTING

     Our common stock is quoted on the Nasdaq National Market under the trading
symbol "GIII".
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